
Master of Transportation Administration Program

OSBA is proud to offer a 
professional development 
program to support 
administrators who are 
responsible for student 
transportation.

For more information, 
contact Doug Palmer, OSBA 
transportation consultant, 
at (614) 635-0820,  
(800) 589-OSBA or  
MTA@ohioschoolboards.org.

Ohio School  
Boards Association

OSBA brings together its depth of resources in labor management, board policy, 
safety practices and student transportation rules and regulations to support this 
training curriculum.

Key benefits of participating in the MTA program
	� provides learning opportunities, including reference materials, in the key areas 

affecting transportation;
	� offers essential knowledge of federal, state and local legal sections;
	� exceeds the requirement in administrative code for transportation 

administrators’ annual inservice training.

Eligibility
Participants must be employed by or be providing services for a member district.

MTA 2022 pricing
Individuals may register and attend single classes or register for the complete  
MTA professional development program.

The complete MTA program (6 classes per year), which includes certification of 
completion, is $675. Individual classes are $100.

For more details or to register for classes, visit  
www.ohioschoolboards.org/master-transportation-administration.

This three-year curriculum includes 
classes in three proficiencies:

	� Governance (2022) — state 
funding and T-reporting 
requirements; budget development 
and managing maintenance costs; 
financially sound routing practices; 
and policy development.

	� Compliance and safety (2023) 
— driver records compliance; 
emergency planning; rules and 
laws updates; fleet compliance; 
and a peer-driven roundtable 
relating to the subject area.

	� Operations management 
(2024) — personnel and student 
management; communication 
styles and public relations; routing 
and fleet management; and policy 
and handbook development. 


